
 

 

 

 

 

 

                      Pennsburg Borough invites you to celebrate the completion 

                    of the newly Renovated Public Works Garage and Civic Building 

                       as well as the official opening of Seip Park 

 

                Saturday, June 7, 2025 

               10:00am to 12:00pm 
 

 

                       Please RSVP to Lisa Hiltz at LHiltz@pennsburg.us by June 2nd. 

                       76 W. 6th Street, Pennsburg - light refreshments will be served 
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